
 

 Our classroom homework comes home weekly in 
the form of a contract with daily activities 
Monday through Thursday. 

 Homework contracts and sight word rings should 
be returned to school every Friday. 

 Our homework is designed to involve the families 
in our kindergarten program.  It is not meant for 
your child to do alone. 

 Feel free to download materials that are located in 
the right hand column or contact me for extra 
copies. 

 

Here are a few suggestions to make homework 
time go smoothly: 

 Work in a quiet place where your child 
can concentrate and not be distracted 
by the t.v. or other noise. 

 If your child is given a worksheet make 
sure to read the direction to the child.  You should then 
supervise their work but encourage them to work 
independently. 

 Work at your child’s pace.  Setting a kitchen timer for 5 – 
10 minutes sometimes helps. 

 Try to end on a positive note so your child looks forward 
to the next homework night! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in our 
home/school partnership. 


